
You’re Invited To

Our Scholastic Book Fair is right around the corner. 
Children will visit our book fair with their class during 
school. Family members are encouraged to stop in 

before or after their parent teacher conferences. This 
year we will even be open on Sunday, 

so you can stop by after Mass! 
Come down and find about granting “Teacher Wishes”

Place:Msgr Lawlor Hall
April 10, 2008 from 8:00am to 3:00pm
April 11, 2008 from 8:00am to 2:00pm

April 13, 2008 from 10:00am to 2:00pm

Visit our website at:
http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/stchris

For questions, please contact:
Debbie Pugliese 867-8311 


